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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
AVAILABILITY AND ISSUANCE OF MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION BOOKS AND 

NUMBER PLATES FOR IMPORTED VEHICLES 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) is advising members of the public who in recent 

months imported motor vehicles and failed to get registration books and number plates, that 

registration books and vehicle number plates for newly imported vehicles are now in stock. 

These can be obtained from the following ZIMRA offices: 

Name of office Location 

Beitbridge Border Post Beitbridge Border Post 

Bulawayo Port  Fort Street / 8th Avenue Bulawayo 

Harare Port Ground Floor Kurima House Cnr Nelson 

Mandela Avenue/4th Street Harare 

Gweru Megawatt Complex Gweru 

Masvingo ZIMRE Centre Cnr Hughes Street / Simon 

Mazorodze Road Masvingo 

Mutare ZIMRE Centre, 109 Herbert Chitepo Street 

Mutare 

Victoria Falls Town Office 

 

Clients who wish to acquire motor vehicle registration books and number plates should 

approach the above ZIMRA offices and submit the requisite documents and payments. The 

public is also advised that the Zimbabwe National Road Administration (ZINARA), will have a 

temporary service counter at the ZIMRA Office based at Kurima House, George Silundika 

Avenue, between 3rd and 4th Street for vehicle licensing thereby bringing additional convenience 

to clients. 

 

For further enquiries please contact the following:  

Office /Station Name Phone number Email Address  

Beitbridge Border 

Post 

Mr W. Gadzikwa 0772 287 137 wgadzikwa@zimra.co.zw 

Bulawayo port Mr N. Nkomo 0712 220 847 nnkomo@zimra.co.zw 

Harare port Mrs W. Chiyangwa 0712 420 389 wchiyangwa@zimra.co.zw 

Gweru Mrs V. Musanhu 0772 126 837 vmusanhu@zimra.co.zw 

Masvingo Mrs T. Muchuchuti 0172 624 297 tmuchuchuti@zimra.co.zw 

Mutare Mr  C. Chamboko 0712 220 843 cchamboko@zimra.co.zw 

Victoria Falls Mrs P. Khoza 0773 461 829 pkhoza@zimra.co.zw 
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